

Annunciation School Newsletter March 10, 2021 annunciationbym.org

Lord, let everything I do this day and in this season of Lent come from you, be inspired by you.

I long to be closer to you.

Help me to remember that nothing is important in my life

unless it glorifies you in some way.

It's so easy to get caught up in the day to day of my life and keep saying,

"Tomorrow, I will spend more time in prayer,"

but now my longing meets your love and I want to do it now.

Help me to rely on you for help.

Heal me, Lord, and help me to find you in the darkness of my life.

Let me reach out in this darkness and feel your hand and love there to guide me.

(Creighton University Online Ministries)

This Friday, March 12, is our second Tradition of Excellence Dress Down Day. **Students may** use the coupons purchased through TOE for the right to dress down.



Next Wednesday is St. Patrick's Day. In honor of this day, students may dress down for free wearing GREEN.

Pizza Friday has returned! **Pizza for this Friday may be ordered on SchoolSpeak until noon tomorrow.** Please note, **all orders must be placed in advance**. We will not be accepting cash payments for pizza on Friday and we do not order extra pizza.

Students in the upper building will be able to purchase cans of pop for fifty cents.

Please have exact change!!



We are going to have a modified Hot Lunch Day on Tuesday, March 16. We are offering just one option, a hamburger from A&W that comes with ketchup and mustard already on it. The primary building will eat in their building as usual and not come to the gym. **Orders may be placed on SchoolSpeak through noon on Friday, March 12.**

We have had several calls from parents asking about quarantine regulations if their family takes a trip over Easter break. At this time the Department of Public Health advises that students do not need to quarantine when returning unless they have been out of the country. In that case the students would need to quarantine for 10 days after they return.

Students may be dropped off in the morning starting at 8:15 a.m. If you arrive to school before 8:15 you may take your child to daycare or wait in the car until 8:15. There is no supervision on the playground before 8:15 a.m. and students lining up in front of the main building create a hazard when the cars in the circle begin to move.

Just a reminder that we are required to follow the guidelines given to us by the Diocese of Rockford which state that any treats coming into the building must be individually wrapped, meaning each piece must be wrapped. We ask that you please follow this rule. Thank you.

meaning each piece must be wrapped. We ask that you please follow this rule. Thank you.



NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION INFORMATION

If you are registering a new student next year, please return the forms that were sent home two weeks ago with your oldest child. We can't finalize your registration until we receive these forms. Thank you.



Patrol Schedule – Afternoons the Week March 15

Aiden Baer, Robbey Hren and Kate Jungels

Mark your calendars. Aurora Central Catholic will host their Super Saturday Annual Event – "Silver Lining" starting **Thursday**, **April 29 through Saturday**, **May 1, 2021**. The silent auction will be held online.

Early bird registration raffle- Sign up by March 15th for a chance to win a gift card. There is no cost to register! Sign up online at https://bit.ly/3p9nZ07 Register on your mobile , text **G1538** to **63665** to receive a sign up link. Registration link can also be found on ACC's homepage website under Super Saturday Event.



FUNDRAISER EVENT Help Us Raise Money For: Annunciation Home & School

When 848 North Route 59 Online:

Wednesday, March 24, Aurora, IL 60504 Enter 322596 in the promo

2021 10:00 AM to 9:30 PM 6308622810 code box during online

Where How checkout at

Panda Express located at: In-store: order.pandaexpress.com.

ROUTE 59 & LIBERTY Show paper or digital Orders must be placed on

version of flyer the event day

20% of event sales will be donated to: Annunciation Home and School Participating fundraiser guests are required to present a valid fundraiser flyer (paper copy or digital image) with each order to receive credit towards the fundraiser. Flyers may not be distributed inside or within the vicinity of the restaurant including, without limitation to, the restaurant parking lot before or during the fundraiser. Panda Restaurant Group reserves the right cancel any and all fundraiser events for any reason and/or withhold payment of associated donation, if the Panda Restaurant Group Fundraiser Guidelines are not followed.

© 2021 Panda Restaurant Group, Inc. All Rights Reserved.